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Townsend, Erle

From: Mary McLellan <mmclellan@roadrunner.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 8:53 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To mandate only electric cars to be sold is absolutely crazy.  I can't believe that you are so 

numb to not realize that living in the country and small towns that these vehicles are not safe 

or trustworthy for us to rely on.  Have you not been listening to the news and the problems 

they have created in different states.  We have to travel 90 miles to many doctor 

appointments and procedures. That vehicle is not dependable.  This country is pushing for a 

disaster and a Communist rule.  We know our needs and should  be able to make our own 

decisions on such a matter. Who do you think made the climate change hundreds of years 

ago? It is a cycle and only God allows the changes in His timing. 

The Democrats are destroying our country at present and before long there will be no hope for 

the people living here.  Get a clue! 

 

Mary McLellan 

 

Douglas McLellan 

 


